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January 2, 191Q 

Dr. Etta Kafer 
Department of Biology 
McGill University 
1205 Dr. Penfield Avenue 
Montreal, P. Q., Canada H3A 181 

Dear Dr. Kafer: 

Enclosed, the first announcement that went out around the first of December and 
a copy of 11 Call for Contributions for NN 12711

• Do hope these reach you safely. 

Your note pluss the materJal arrived today and will turn them over to Bill the 
next time he comes in the lab. He usually comes in for a few hours during the 
week. He looks much better and hopefully wi II be back full time before much 
longer. Thanks so much for your help we have been grateful for the way people 
have helped out at this time. 

We (FGSC) sincerely hope you have a beautiful and prosperous year, and look 
forward to seeing you in March at Asilomar. 

Sincerely, 

}Mrs.) Ruth Rimbey 
sec./tech.- FGSC 

Enclosure 

P. S. Wi II be sending out another announcement on the Tenth Neurospora Information 
Conference,~ containing the registration form, etc. These should be going out around 
the fifteenth of this month. 


